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I am writing in support of HB 2922,

My husband and | don’t have health insurance. We are not poor, but we are not rich either.
We used to have health insurance until it got too expensive about ten years ago. If we had
something bad happen to our health, we might lose everything we have saved during our
lifetimes. (We are 57 and 63). This is pretty scary. We try and stay as healthy as possible, but
bad things can happen. We don’t go to doctors, even when we should. My husband hasn’t
been to an eye doctor or dentist for 3 years. He doesn’t want to spend the money. People
should not have to live like this in one of the richest countries in the world. Essentially,
health care is inaccessible to us. We live in a country where health care is for the rich.

| want to live in a healthy, educated, and safe society. We do this by having public education,
police, firemen, and universal health care.

Please support HB 2922,
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